
Vocational Education and Training 

Mr WOOD question to MINISTER for SKILLS and TRAINING 

Hundreds of my constituents are engaged in vocational education and training and are 
interested in what the government is doing to improve TasTAFE's facilities. This is 
particularly relevant following the Health minister's announcement last week of a 
recruitment blitz, as health services are crucial in our region. Making sure we have 
appropriate facilities to train the staff we need is crucial. 

Can you please provide an update on when works will commence at TasTAFE's Alanvale 
campus, noting this was listed as part of the government's second 100 days plan? 


